

527 Oriole Drive • P.O. Box 4604 • Grand Junction, CO 81502 • 1 (800) 479-3089 • FAX (970) 242-2330

## November 18, 2004

Dear Meeting Planner:

The Land Title Association of Colorado retained Nancy Noonan as our convention opening keynote speaker for our 2005 Annual Meeting.

Nancy's session was well received by our group. Her upbeat and humorous approach really brought our members into her unique presentation. She was thought provoking, fun and energetic. She kept the full attention of the group.

I can sincerely recommend Nancy Noonan's presentation, Lessons from the Masters. It got our convention off to a great start. I personally really enjoyed it. She truly managed to help the attendees at our convention see how they could apply the creativity of the masters in their careers and businesses. It was both a useful and inspirational session.

Sincerely

Eric Morgan

Executive Director